
09/08/2020 

MS Melanie Martin 
2 / 84 Wyadra AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Melanie.martin1803@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To whom it may concern,

I am a Freshwater resident with a young family.
I am very upset and concerned about the proposed installation of the towers. My first and 
foremost concern is the healthy Nd wellbeing of my family and our community, the effects of 
these towers are damaging.
We have enough technology advancement and I think this is unfair, unnecessary and not 
needed.
I worry for the health and development of the younger generations with these kinds of towers 
and the radiation and emissions that come from it. It upsets me that companies such as Optus 
seem to get richer and take over our community without our input and permission which feels 
almost sneaky.
I’m really upset and worried about this and I ask that you please stop this tower from being built 
anywhere in our community, we need you to stand up and say no for us please.
Thank you.
Kind regards,
Melanie Martin + family 
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Subject: Online Submission


